Student Relations Committee
9:00 – 12:30
September 28, 2016
Present: Tawny Crum, Julie Byrnes, Lisa Costa-Campbell, Stacie Combs, Veronica Nelson, Kayla McCarson, Adrian a Mendez, Annie Hicks, Kimberly Hess

Not Present Excused: Jacob Park 
· The Student Relations Committee met on Wednesday, September 28th, 2016 to re-award scholarship funds that were made available after students either failed to meet the eligibility requirements or did not enroll for the 2016-2017 award year.

· We received 237 applications and had 25 scholarships to re-award. We were unable to award 3 scholarships due to the applicant pool not meeting the specific donor requirements.  Hopefully, we will be able to re-award those in the spring depending upon the pool of applicants.  The financial aid office was able to award the remaining applicants $200 fall only access scholarship.

· John Rice had asked the Student Relations Committee if we would be interested in taking on a project, which is help with the Student Advising Form revisions that the Deans had proposed during one of the Faculty Senate meetings.  We all agreed upon doing so, though it may good to partner with another committee.  That way we can get input from teaching faculty.  
